
 4 Westfield Road 

 Hertford 

 SG14 3DJ 

 

 01992-582208 

 

 9 March 2001 

 

 

Dear Club Secretary/Team Manager/Official 

 

 

Herts County Veterans Cross-Country Championships - 18th March at Trent Park 

 

 

I regret to have to tell you that we are unable to hold these championships as the Trent Park authorities 

have now closed most of the park due to concerns over the outbreak of foot and mouth disease.  Until 

today we had been told that we could go ahead but this permission has now been withdrawn. 

 

 

I am sorry if this has caused any inconvenience to clubs and runners. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sally Gandee 

Hon. Sec. Hertfordshire County AAA 


